
 Tippecanoe Lake C. C. Recap:    July 10, 2017 

The MSGA’s fifth tournament of the 2017 season was scheduled for Tippecanoe Lake C. C. in 

Leesburg, IN on July 10, 2017. 

 

The interest was quite good with 90 players entered.   

 

Unfortunately, after the course received several inches of rain over the previous days and 

nights, the course was unplayable.  Several holes had standing water in low spots.  There will be 

no reschedule of the tournament. 

 

All entry fee checks were voided.   

 

The Brady Cup standings remained the same.  Top-25 standings are shown on the Brady Cup 

tab. 

 

 


